
 
 

The Foothill Workforce Development Board is thrilled to share that the recent Job Fair, in 

partnership with the South Pasadena Chamber of Commerce, the City of Pasadena and EDD, was 

a huge success, attracting over 200 job seekers and 30 employers who joined us to connect, hire, 

and inspire!  

A big thank you to all the companies, candidates, and volunteers who made this event possible. 

We witnessed incredible enthusiasm, meaningful conversations, and exciting opportunities for 

growth and career advancement. 

To everyone who attended, we hope you made valuable connections and discovered your next 

big opportunity!  

Stay tuned for more events like this – we are committed to supporting the community and 

creating pathways to success. 

 

             

 


